
 

                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

® 

“Keeps the Service Flowing” 

 

We are pleased to announce another successful project and proudly add 

McDonald’s Restaurants of Ohio, Inc. 
to our list of happy and satisfied customers. 

 

 

Problem/Issue 

The McDonald’s restaurant had 

problems with one of their 

underground PVC drain pipes. 

The pipe was televised and a 

break in the 4” drain pipe was 

identified as the culprit.  The 

restaurant operates 24 hours a 

day and wanted to avoid 

disruption to their operations if 

at all possible.       

Solution 

Using Flow-Liner® technology, a 

Flow-Liner Certified Installer 

prepared and installed the 

“Flow-Liner® Cured-In-Place Pipe 

Lining System”. 

Results 

The drain pipe was successfully 

lined without disruption to the 

operations at the McDonald’s 

Restaurant.   The McDonald’s 

representative indicated they 

were happy with the results of 

the pipe lining.   

 

4” Drain pipe after Flow-

Liner® Installed 

4” Drain pipe before 

Flow-Liner installation 

History 

Ray Kroc discovered a small burger restaurant in California in 1954.  The restaurant 

was run by brothers Dick and Mac McDonald with a limited menu of burgers, fries, 

and beverages with a focus on quality and quick service.  Kroc presented his vision 

of creating McDonald’s restaurants all over the U.S. to the brothers and in 1955, he 

founded McDonald’s System, Inc., the predecessor of the McDonald’s Corporation.    

Six years later he bought the exclusive rights to the McDonald’s name.  McDonald’s 

will celebrate its 60th Anniversary in April 2015.  

 

Flow-Liner equipment 

set-up for installation  

Break in  4” pipe 


